
 
 

Report to Council 
Re: C.A.O.-2020-08 
From: Martina Chait-Hartwig 
Date: March 10, 2020 

Re: Municipal Modernization Program  

Overview: 
As per the attached letter the Township has been successful in receiving funds through 
the Municipal Modernization Program to pay for the cost of completing our Service 
Delivery and Organizational Review which has been undertaken by WSCS Consulting.  
 
Conclusion: 
The funding agreement requires that our final report be submitted to the province by 
September 18, 2020 which is an extension from the previous deadline of June 30, 2020. 
This funding will allow for $65,000.00 of our original modernization moneys to be 
retained for future projects and the implementation of recommendation from the 
Service Delivery and Organizational Review.   
 
Recommendation: 
That the C.A.O.-2020-08, dated March 10, 2020 regarding Municipal Modernization 
Program be received and that the necessary By-law to enter into a Transfer Payment 
Agreement be approved by Council at the appropriate time in the meeting.  
 
Financial Impact: 
This funding will cover the cost of Service Delivery and Organizational Review which is 
costed at $64,410.00.  
 
Strategic Plan Applicability: 
 
Sustainability Plan Applicability: 
 


